

Dear Friends of FACE of RI Education Corporate Tax Credit program,

As a business owner currently operating in the State of Rhode Island, does your organization have state tax liability obligations? If so, you and your business could take advantage of a great corporate tax credit program. If incorporated as an LLP, LLC, S-Corp or C-Corp, your business can apply for a great RI corporate income tax credit. If selected for the program, your tax liabilities can be directed to help a needy child enroll in a Catholic school. How good is that? This wonderful program provides up to a 90% tax credit for a two-year commitment.

FACE of RI is the scholarship granting organization created for the purposes of distributing tax credit contributions to income eligible students enrolled in our Catholic schools. FACE of RI helps families who otherwise would not be able to afford a Catholic education. So why not take advantage of a lucrative RI corporate tax credit while at the same time supporting a needy child?

June is the month in which we can actively solicit corporations to support our students through the State of Rhode Island Education Corporate Tax Credit program. A corporate tax credit allows a deserving student the opportunity to enroll in a Catholic school while saving the Local Educational Authority and the State of Rhode Island taxpayers thousands of dollars in education costs. Please share this information with anyone who owns or operates a business and ask them to watch the video on the FACE of RI website for more information.

The deadline for applications is July 1. Please share this information with your accountant and all interested parties.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Catholic School Office.